Newsroom | Northwestern Mutual

Illinois Policy Holders:

MILWAUKEE, July 19, 2017-- Northwestern Mutual extends its support to those affected by flooding in Cook,
Kane, Lake, and McHenry counties. Because mail delivery containing premium notices may be disrupted,
policies paid for by those in affected counties will not be allowed to lapse due to nonpayment of premium
through September 30, 2017. If flooding has made it difficult for you to meet other deadlines associated with
your Northwestern Mutual coverage, please contact us to make other arrangements.

For further information: Betsy Hoylman, 1-800-323-7033, mediarelations@northwesternmutual.com
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